Dear <ADD MP's NAME>,

I was pleased to read the air quality report by the Environment, Food and Rural Affairs Committee, published in February. 

It is important that the government follow up on the recommendations in it, and I am writing to ask that you press them to do so by supporting changes to the Environment Bill.

I was disappointed to see that amendments to the Environment Bill to improve air quality were not passed in January, including the amendment tabled by EFRA Chair, Neil Parish, MP, to include World Health Organisation (WHO) air pollution limits and another by EFRA Committee member Geraint Davies, MP, to put a duty on all Govt departments to take actions to improve air quality.

These will return in the new parliamentary term as Lord's amendments. Please confirm that you will support them so that legally binding WHO air quality limits are introduced straight away and that all Govt departments and public bodies have a duty to take actions to improve air quality in order to help meet these targets.

I know MPs across the house are working towards cleaner air and I would appreciate if you could join the APPG on Air Pollution to ensure local concerns are included in the discussion.

Best wishes,

<ADD NAME>
<ADD POSTCODE>

